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After School Training  
2019/2020 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Football 
After School Football Training will commence next Tuesday, 24th 
September 2.30p.m.–3.30p.m. for 5th/6th classes only up to Hallowe’en 
holidays. 
 
Due to the student numbers and required adult supervision, sessions for 
3rd/4th will take place when 5th/6th block of sessions has finished. 
 
Hurling 
Hurling training will commence on Thursday afternoons, 2.30-3.30p.m. 
for 3rd, 4th, 5th & 6th classes.  
5 sessions will take place each Thursday starting Thursday, 26th 
September up to the Hallowe’en break. 
 
As always, we are very grateful to the teaching staff who are using their 
personal time to train the students.  
 
Please ensure your child has signed the training declaration in their 
homework journal. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sabrina Melvin 
Príomhoide 
 
 


